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VT DIVISION FoR
HISTORIC PRESERVATION

March 28, 2017

Laura V. Trieschmann, State Historic Preservation Officer
Vermont Division for Historic Preservation

One National Life Drive

Davis Building, 6™ Floor

Montpelier, VT 05620

RE: Proposed Nomination to the National Register of Historic Places
Pine Street Historic District Burlington, VT

Dear Ms. Trieschmann,

We are in receipt of Mr. Devin Colman’s letter indicating the nomination our HD #9, 9a and 9b
buildings at our 315 Pine Street, Burlington, VT location for inclusion in the National Register of
Historic Places. While we appreciate the nomination, this letter serves as an official objection to the

listing of the property and request to have the nomination rescinded.

Please confirm receipt of this request as well as confirmation that the nomination was been
withdrawn.

We appreciate your immediate attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Hlsofsn

Kylie Holland
Member



